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us in the examination of the estimates. I think each of you would want me to 
express the thanks of the Committee to them for their very considerable efforts 
on our behalf.

We have one item of business, and I think we will now require an in 
camera meeting to consider a short report and turn it in. I wonder if members 
can bear with this long enough to have a meeting at let us say, 1 o’clock on 
Thursday. Are these 1 o’clock meetings satisfactory and do you think we can do 
that?

Agreed.
Mr. Robichaud: Just before the Committee rises, I want to express my 

sincere thanks and appreciation to all members of the Committee, not only for 
their attendance which has been exceptionally good, but for the way they have 
carried on their questioning and deliberations. I really appreciate the attitude of 
all members of the Committee.


